
Item 13 

 

 

Schools Forum update for the 31st October 2017 :- 

 

The HNF2 project which is an outstanding action from the original 

HNF project has been put on hold. The main project objective is to 

find a solution to the high cost of out of borough provision.  

 

Due to the current high number of LA initiatives underway which 

impinge and interface with this project it will be prudent to await 

their completion before picking up the reins again to find a solution 

to the out of area provision.  

 

I will continue to keep the Schools Forum updated. 

 

Sue Symington 6th October 2017 


